
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 5/23/2013 2:09:00 PM 
To: BOR@CPUC.CA.GOV (BOR@CPUC.CA.GOV) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Meeting Request 

Hi Mary Jo -

I haven't had an opportunity do anything other than say hi to you in passing since I joined 
PG&E, but I'd really like to schedule some time with you in the next couple weeks. 
Specifically, I'd like to bring you up to speed on our right of way management program and 
how we see that evolving. I have been talking with Liza Malashenko and others in SED, but 
I'd also like to make you aware of how we currently intend to handle some customer issues. 

I'm out next week (I hope!) but was wondering if you might have some time that first or 
second week in June? 

Look forward to having a chance to catch up. 

Thanks 

Laura 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

SB GT&S 0263063 
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